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Your guide to events and happenings at Ivanhoe Primary School
PFA Events - SAVE THE DATES!
Term 2:

Mother's Day Stall - Wednesday 6th May
Mother's Day Breakfast - Thursday 7th May
Winter fun TBC - Friday 19th June

Term 3:

Trivia Night - Saturday 15th August

Father's Day Stall - Wednesday 2nd September
Father's Day Breakfast - Thursday 3rd September
Student Disco - Friday 11th September (TBC)

Term 4:
Barefoot Bowls and Pizza Family Day - Sunday 22nd November

Keep a look out in the newsletter and on Compass for information on attending and/or assisting.

Welcome Picnic
Thank you to everyone who came to the Welcome Picnic!l We had a great turnout, and it was lovely to see
everyone enjoying themselves. What a wonderful community we have.

Thank you to Annette in the canteen for stepping up when we had news one truck wasn't coming!!

Welcome to the 2020 school year!

News from the Fair Committee

No, we're not doing a surprise Fair this year (next one is in 2021!), however, we are considering presenting
a Multicultural Market later in 2020 and we need your ideas and contacts!!

After the fun and success of the recent Welcome Picnic, Mini Markets and our 2019 IPS Fair, we have had
requests from a number of families seeking for the school to present more events which encourage
attendance and participation from our broader community. This year we would like to change it up a bit,
and really highlight the myriad of cultures represented in our school.

We want to hear from people who would love to contribute their ideas, their skills, or their contacts (for
cultural food vans and/or market stalls etc) and to see if we can secure interest in presenting another
fantastic IPS event, which will also raise more funds for our school!

We are looking to include:
food stalls craft stalls demonstrations/workshops
dance/music presentations product sales, and more!!

If you have contacts or ideas for a Multicultural Market, or if you want to be involved in the planning of an
event like this, please contact Cat on 0421 176 673 or climbatree1@gmail.com. We will be inviting those
keen to share their ideas and provide insights into including and representing their cultural group to a
planning session soon! No commitment too small - we just want to have an amazing event for school and
the local community!



